
 

Night On the Red Carpet Gala Raised 

Funds to Support LCM Campers 

  

Camp Board Meeting – 

April 25th & May 23 
At Babes Tavern in Waldorf on route 

925, 2890 Old Washington Road. All 

Lions are welcome to attend!   

Camp Advisory Meeting – 

April 25th at The Lion’s 

Den in Babes Tavern. 
Meeting are held quarterly on the 4th 
Tuesday in April, July, Oct and January 
at 7:00 PM all Club appointed LCM 
representatives are welcome and 
encouraged to attend! 
 

Let Lions Camp Merrick 

Be Your Guest! 
We have Board members, camp staff and 
campers who would love to come speak 
at your Club meeting to answer 
questions and share our love of camp. 

Lions Camp Merrick 
C A M P  N E W S  APRIL/MAY 2017 

Making Memories That Last A Lifetime! 

Reminders & Updates 

A Early Work Weekend Helps Open 

LCM to New Groups 

A BIG THANKS to all the Lions 
and camp friends, and a special 
“shout out” to Leonardtown Leo 

Samantha Lewis, who joined us on 
a cool Saturday in March to clean 

cabins,  make repairs, and open 
cabins for an early rental season.  

Our rental season is expanding and 
we are looking to open for year 
round use.  We will be contacting 

clubs to request assistance with 
other tasks not completed in March 

such as mulching, planting, opening 
the pool and repair work. 

 

The Annual Camp Gala held in February at the 

Waldorf Jaycee Hall brought Lions and camp friends 
together for great food, music and entertainment to help 

raise funds for LCM campers.  This year we raised 
$10,200 for our camp and campers!   

 

Lions Appreciation Picnic 

June 25th 

Office Phone: 301-870-5858 / Email: info@lionscampmerrick.org 

LCM staff invites all Lions, Leos, family 

and friends to a BBQ on Sunday, June 25th 

from 11:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. so we can say 

“thank you” for all the support you have 
shown LCM.  Bring your swim suit so you 

can enjoy the pool, a pair of sneakers for the 

ropes course and your fishing pole for 

relaxing at the pier! We’ll have a great time 
so bring your kids, grandkids, and friends to 
help share the news about our campers, 

facility and programs. Just one thing please 
let us know if you are going to attend so we 

can plan accordingly, you can email us at 
info@lionscampmerrick.org or call the office 

at 301-870-5858. 

mailto:info@lionscampmerrick.org

